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Tuesday 9th September 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are delighted to announce that this year our year 6 residential will be taking place at the 
Beaudesert Activity Centre in Cannock Wood, Staffordshire. The residential will take place overnight 
from Wednesday 3rd June until Friday 5th June. On this residential, children will get to take part in 
activities such as climbing, kayaking, zip lining and camp fires and they will be staying in dormitories 
with bunk beds.  
 
The cost of this residential, including coach travel, is £205 per child which can be paid via your Arbor 
account. A non-refundable deposit of £20 will be needed to be paid by Friday 28 November to reserve 
your child’s place. The remainder can then be paid in weekly or monthly instalments. This would mean 
paying around £6 a week for the next 32 weeks. 
 
As with all visits, the governors of the school reserve the right to withdraw pupils whose behaviour 
may prove a risk to the health, safety and welfare of other pupils.  
 
If you have any further questions, please speak to your child’s class teacher. Further information, such 
as a kit list, will follow before the residential takes place.  
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Miss Lynch   Mr Husbands   Mr Kelly 
Nicaragua’s teacher  Argentina’s teacher  Year 6 teacher  
 
 

mailto:admin@risepark.nottingham.sch.uk

